
Claire Elward  

156 Taylor’s Creek Road  

Tarago NSW 2580 

 

I OBJECT to the Woodlawn ARC: SSD-21184278 application as;  

 

- The health of the environment is being carelessly disrupted and disregarded, 
prompting a irreversible effect upon the ecosystem and the health of the 

community  

 

- The project WILL cause significant effects upon the composition and safety of 

drinking water. Will this be noticed when extensive filters are needed in water 

tanks and when people are being hospitalised from drinking rain water?  

 

- The toxic waste incinerator WILL cause a ripple effect upon the animals 

occupying these lands- killing thousands.  

 

- The increase of trucks will cause further road damage upon an already poorly 

maintained road. 
 

- The “Energy from Waste Infrastructure Plan” clearly states that “populations 

can still experience health impacts when emissions are below national standard, 
and for some common air pollutants, there is NO SAFE THRESHOLD OF IMPACT” 

 

- If the plan has already been rejected in Sydney- WHY is it safe enough to invade 

my home, disturb my water and land & cause lasting impacts upon the 
environment and severely degrade property value?  

 
- As a young woman, I am enraged, how is the health of a community being 

ignored in order to burn the waste of Sydney? I am disgusted in the choices of 

those proposing this plan, it is not wanted here- or anywhere.  

 

I have not made any political donations in the past 2 years.  

 

I acknowledge and accept the Department’s disclaimer and declaration.  

 
Claire Elward  

156 Taylor’s Creek Road  
Tarago NSW 2580 

 


